
Re: [The Washington Post] Massive camera hack exposes the growing reach and
intimacy of American surveillance

David Rodriguez <drodriguez@kibesd.org>
Fri 3/12/2021 11:29 AM

To:  Mona Van Hollebeke <MVanHollebeke@kibesd.org>
Cc:  Pete Peterson <Pete.Peterson@kibesd.org>; Heidi Chapman <hberry@kibesd.org>

Yes I have already reached out to Verkada and they have informed me that we were not one of the
"exposed" districts. I will keep you posted if they alert me of any poten�al issues.

From: Mona Van Hollebeke <MVanHollebeke@kibesd.org>

Sent: Friday, March 12, 2021 11:17 AM

To: David Rodriguez <drodriguez@kibesd.org>

Cc: Pete Peterson <Pete.Peterson@kibesd.org>; Heidi Chapman <hberry@kibesd.org>

Subject: [The Washington Post] Massive camera hack exposes the growing reach and in�macy of American

surveillance

h�ps://www.washingtonpost.com/technology/2021/03/10/verkada-hack-surveillance-risk/
I am assuming you heard about this David. Just sharing what I read about the Verkada breach.


